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December 5, 2017 

 

Bryan Johns 

Johnsb8@rpi.edu  

 

Dear Bryan: 

 

I am writing to inform you that you were recently identified as being present at an incident that occurred 

in the Burdett Avenue Residence Hall (BARH) on October 2, 2017. Specifically it was reported that you 

were among a group of students that gained access to BARH and were distributing fliers without the 

authorization from the Office of Student Living and Learning.   

 

I am not referring this matter to the judicial process, however I did want to take a moment to remind you 

that you have a responsibility to understand and comply with all Institute policies, including the 

following: 

 

1. Any individual who desires to enter a residence hall who does not live in said hall must be (a) hosted 

by a current resident of the residence hall they are visiting or (b) receive authorization from the 

Office of Student Living and Learning. 

 

2. Students and other guests must receive prior authorization from the Office of Student Living and 

Learning to post or distribute information in a residence hall.   

 

Should you have any questions about this letter or if you would like to meet to discuss the information in 

this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael Arno 

Director of Student Rights, Responsibilities, & Judicial Affairs 

518-276-6266 

arnom@rpi.edu  
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